7590-01

U, S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
GENERIC LETTERS

This notice is to announce that generic letters issued by the U. S.

Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) can now be purchased through 2 subscription

service from the Superintendent o Documents, U.S. Government Printing Office
(6P0), P.0. Box 37082, Washington, D. C. 20013-7082. The GPO telephone number
is (202) 275-2060. Copies of generic letters are also available from the
National Technical Information Service (NTIS), Springfield, VA 22161. The
NTIS telephone number is (703) 487-4650. If assistance or clarification is
needec, contact Hazel Smith, NRC, on (301) 492-1287.
Dated at Rockville, Maryland this 6 day of April 1989.
FOR THE NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

Original Sioned by:

John T, Larkins, Chief
Planning, Program and Management
Support Branch
PDR ggébl 890406 Program Management, Policy Development
PNU and Analysis Staff
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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